On October 19, at 7:00 p.m. there was not a quorum, with Mayor Jami Hayes,
Recorder Ashley Hackett, Councilpersons Thomas Frame and Donna McNeely
(phone) in attendance. A town resident attended for approach following the
regular council meeting, so we heard him. He brought information to install a
house trailer on a lot he purchased and cleaned off located on Showen’s Hill. The
trailer is aesthetically pleasing, and Kelly Caldwell was advised to proceed with
application to Putnam County Planning Commission. He followed up with the
Mayor on November 13, with paperwork from the county authorities and Mayor
Jami Hayes signed and dated it.



